Budbrooke Medical Centre









Click on the icons!

DECEMBER 2024 Christmas Edition

Budbrooke Christmas Update:

Christmas Closers

Budbrooke Medical Centre is closed on the following date:

- Tuesday 24th of December the practice will close at 15:00 onwards.
- Wednesday 25th of December the practice will be
- Thursday 26th of December the practice will be closed
- Tuesday 31st of December the practice will close at 15:00 onwards
- Wednesday 1st of January the practice will be closed

On Tuesday, December 24th and Tuesday, December 31st, we will be provided with remote GP support if patients need it.

Please ensure you order and collect your prescriptions on time. Please await till you have a text message that your prescription is ready before you come to collect.

Important Car Parking Information:

Following our most recent PPG meeting we have found we highlighted a few issues regarding parking at the practice. Budbrooke would like to try encourage patients to avoid parking in the car park if you are able to walk comfortable from the village to the surgery. We would like to reserve car parking spaces for those who need them more, such as mothers and babies and those who are unable to walk from the village to the surgery. We hope you can work with us on implementing this arrangement! Watch this space for a bike rack!

Extended Access & Extended Hours @ Christmas:

Extended hours & extended access has changed over the Christmas period to the follow:

- Monday 23rd December 2024
- Monday 30th December 2024

Who can you see this month at Budbrooke Medical Centre?

Dr Henry White

Dr Vu Ha Dr Lisa Dishman

Dr Henk Mulder

Dr Muhharib

Dr Gadsdon Dr Bucklev Dr Ansari Dr Jonathan Curtis (Registrar)

Nurse/HCA:

Sally Bell Ruth Mullineux

Lisa Northall

First Contact Physio - Joanna Smith Clinical Pharmacist - Furhan Ansari MIND Practitioner - Esme Blackshaw

Dr Tilly Holt is now on maternity leave.

Additional Staff

Social Prescriber - Tracey Bugg

Updates on Budbrooke Medical Centre for Dec-24:

- Dr Tilly Holt is now on maternity leave. If you are a regular patient of Dr Holt, Dr Dishman will be covering the maternity leave period.
- We are still giving Covid & Flu vaccinations, please book in ASAP as Covid vaccines cannot be given past 20/12/24 for the autumn cohort.
- budbrookemedicalcentre@nhs.net is now our only inbox.





Health dates this month:

- 1 December: World Aids Day
- 3 December: International Day of Persons with Disabilities
- 12 December: Christmas Jumper Day -Save the Children
- Crohn's and Colitis Awareness Week
- National Influenza Vaccination Week
- National Hand Washing Awareness Week